
Modernizing Chapter 489, Grass and Weeds to Streamline Processes 
and Support Biodiversity 
 

IE23.11 

 

May 20, 2021 

 

Nancy Martins 

10th floor, West Tower, City Hall 

100 Queen Street West  

Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

 

Dear Ms. Martins, 

 

Please include these comments on this item, IE23.11. 

 

We applaud the proposed changes to the Grass and Weeds By-law.  We believe the 

new version supports increased biodiversity in Toronto while still respecting safety 

concerns. 

 

We are also grateful for the opportunity to express our views at the consultation phase.  

We believe that we can improve our City if we all work together.  

 

Sincerely, 

Toronto Nature Stewards 

 


